Broughty Ferry Timebank Annual Report for OSCR 01/10/2022 to 30/09/2023
Broughty Ferry Timebank is still providing a daily volunteer service to the community in Dundee.
The community engagement and volunteering activities over the reporting year have been many and varied. The basic principle of Timebanking is that members of the charity, which consists of individuals and organisations, give their time to help each other with various requests for help. This can be gardening, shopping, companionship, dog walking, transport assistance, home repairs and decorating, installing key safe boxes, computer/phone help, group gatherings such as coffee companions, walking group, etc.
The day-to-day management of the Timebank is carried out by a Timebank Coordinator, who the Trustees hire to provide this function. The Timebank Coordinator role is seen as being essential for the smooth operation of the Timebank as there are regular requests for activities and all the administration that goes with this.
The Trustees aim to meet every three to four months to discuss the business of the Charity and also have an AGM too. The regular meetings are a positive way for the Trustees to assess how the charity is functioning and progressing. The Timebank Coordinator also attends these meetings to report on how the Timebank is operating. 
The Trustees can contact the Timebank Coordinator at any time for updates and progress reports. 
Over the period for the OSCR report the Timebank members have done on average around 25 hours per-week of volunteering activities. This is a significant amount of community input by the volunteers of the Timebank.
Our Timebank Coordinator is also involved with many other community groups and attends meetings and information sharing events. This is a very good way to share knowledge and work more closely with the community organisations and other charities. The Trustees very much welcome and encourage this as it helps to build good relationships with other community bodies.
Broughty Ferry Timebank has again had a successful year of volunteering in the community. It is working very well and we are looking forward to another year of fulfilling involvement with our individual members, organisations and the wider community.

Signed on behalf of the trustees of Broughty Ferry Timebank: 
John Dowie
Signature: 
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